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The Sweetheart Connection is the official TRI-ESS newsletter for

wives and partners of heterosexual crossdressers. The material
included in the newsletter is made up of letters and columns from
newsletters of support groups all over the U.S. It is published

four times yearly.

Wives and partners who are individual members of TRI-ESS receive
the newsletter as part of their membership, which costs $10 yearly.

Subscription rates for non-TRI-ESS members is $12 yearly.
Complimentary copies are mailed to professionals who work in the
gender community. »

If you would like further information about the SWEETHEART

CONNECTION or TRI-ESS, please write the editor at the address
shown below.

This newsletter is published for YOU, the wife/partner. We urge you
to contribute letters or articles, and will honor your confidentiality

if requested. We want to help, and we are here to help you. TRI-
ESS is dedicated to the needs of you and your husband/partner.

Linda Peacock, Director, TRI-ESS wives/Partner's Concerns,
PO Box 24031, Little Rock, AR 72221. (501-227-8798)




